Frequently Asked Questions- Nutritional Services

1.

How much does it cost for meals?

Walla Walla Public Schools was approved this year for the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP)
Program which allows our district to provide breakfast and lunch at no cost to all enrolled students.

Only the first breakfast and lunch for a day is free to students. Additional meals will be charged. You
can find more information here.

Where can | find the lunch menu?

School meals meet USDA nutritional standards. Focusing on appropriate calories and portions for each
age group, whole grains, fruits and vegetable sub groups, fats, and sodiums.

Menus can be located on all of the school’s websites under Quick Links or you can locate them here.

If you have questions about healthy foods contact Pam Milleson, Nutrition Services Director at (509)
526-1870 or email pmilleson@wwps.org

Are children allowed to share food?
For safety and sanitation reasons sharing food is not allowed.
How are food allergies dealt with during meal time?

Nutrition Services works with school nurses to keep allergy students safe. Reasonable accommodations
in the form of food substitutions will be made with medical professionals' written request. Individual
plans are made to meet the students' needs. Contact your student’s school nurse and/or Pam Milleson,
Nutrition Services Director at (509) 526-1870 or email pmilleson@wwps.org.

Where can | learn more?
Visit the Nutrition Services website here if you have other questions or need additional information.
Who do | contact if | have more questions?

You can call the Nutrition Services office at (509) 527-3016. Se habla espanol.
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